## Attention councillor Rahman!

We strongly oppose the woman's homeless shelter going into the lighthouse inn at Wonderland and Fanshawe. Our taxes are 5600.00 yearly to keep our neighborhood clean, free of crime.

I noticed the other hubs are located around the downtown area, so why is this one potentially going to be located here. I feel this will cause many problems, such as pandering, and crime. There is already enough pandering on the islands at this intersection as it is.

Believe me, I feel sorry for our homeless population, but also believe there are , Many homeless that come into our city from out of town. Let's support our homeless, but please keep them close to their support agencies elsewhere.

George and Connie Tooke,